From: Nicholas Gold

To: Five Estuaries OSWF

Subject: Five Estuaries and North Falls wind farms
Date: 03 November 2024 11:01:18

Dear Sir/Madam

Five Estuaries Wind Farm
Reference no: 20048763

North Falls Wind Farm
Reference no: 20048763

We are writing to inform you that, further to previous written submissions and
correspondence from the Applicants/developers, ourselves and others regarding the
possible creation of a compensation nesting site for Lesser Black Backed Gulls (LBBG) on
Orford Ness in Suffolk in connection with the above projects, we believe that such site is
now unlikely to come into effect for the purpose of the Five Estuaries and North Falls wind
farms.

We fear this may be a disappointment to many. Regrettably, despite there being an
immediately adjacent LBBG nesting site for a number of other wind farms and after many
months of discussion, the developers have proposed financial terms, conditions and
practicalities which make the provision of such site neither feasible nor appropriate for the
Five Estuaries and North Falls wind farms.

We thought you should know as soon as possible. We realise the complexity of the task on
your plate and please be assured that we tried to clarify matters as soon as possible. The
Applicants/developers will presumably be in touch separately.

With kind regards

Nicholas Gold
for Cobra Mist Limited
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